
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

******* 

Liz Bartel  

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 2:04 PM 
COB_mail 

Humane Borders Funding 

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this 
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, 
such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 
******* 

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors -

As a Pima County resident, I am writing to let you know that I oppose funding of Humane Borders and their 
misguided assistance to those who are invading our country. Supplying aide to the people who are tearing our 
communities apart by smuggling in drugs and taking advantage of the weak an vulnerable as human 
cargo/product is NOT "humane" - it is evil. 

I strongly oppose you spending my hard-earned money on this idiotic scheme that only aids in criminal 
activity. When people cannot leave their property unattended anywhere in western Pima County because it 
will be vandalized by illegals, you as county leaders have failed us. In fact, by funding Humane Borders, you 
show that you are against the very people who put you in office. I believe there is an election coming up .... 

Most Sincerely, 

Liz Bartel 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

******* 

Vanessa Harris  
Tuesday, June 9, 2020 2:49 PM 
COB_mail 

Defund Humane Borders 

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this 
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, 
such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 
******* 

I STAND with the private citizens who are eliminating the aid set out for cartel smugglers. I DO NOT approve 
Humane Borders being funded by my taxes to aid these criminals. Please DEFUND Humane Borders. 

Sincerely, 
Vanessa Harris 

1 



 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

******* 

KC Shea  

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:50 PM 

COB_mail 

Humane Borders 

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this 
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, 
such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 
******* 

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors -

As a Pima County resident, I am writing to let you know that I oppose funding of Humane Borders and their 
misguided assistance to those who are invading our country. Supplying aide to the people who are tearing our 
communities apart by smuggling in drugs and taking advantage of the weak an vulnerable as human 
cargo/product is NOT "humane" - it is evil. 

I strongly oppose you spending my hard-earned money on this idiotic scheme that only aids in criminal 
activity. When people cannot leave their property unattended anywhere in western Pima County because it will 
be vandalized by illegals, you as county leaders have failed us. In fact, by funding Humane Borders, you show 
that you are against the very people who put you in office. I believe there is an election coming up .... 

Karen Taylor 
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